
Weekly 
Our menu for the start of term is... Week 2 

Weekly scripture focus, Philippians 4:7 

Prayer Requests 

If you have any prayer requests that you would 

like us to take forward to the prayer group then 

please email them to: ethos@christchurch-

moreton.wirral.sch.uk  

 

Week Ending       17/02/23 

Look what we enjoyed this week  Important dates for next term! 

 Monday 27th February whole school opens 

Tuesday 28th  NEU strike—see letter 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day  

Reading Café in school hall, 3.30-4.30pm 

Y6 Coffee and Catch up, 9-9.45am 

Ethos Group meeting, 3.30-4.30pm 

Tuesday 7th March 

Early parents evening, 2.30pm-5.30pm 

Wednesday 8th  

Late parents evening, 3.30pm-6.30pm 

Thursday 9th—Y5 coffee morning 9am 

Friday 10th Year 6 Dental Survey  

CCPA film night—tbc 

Monday 13th -Friday 17th   

Preschool Parents evenings, 3.30-4.45pm 

Friday 17th  

Comic Relief Day, Children can wear red    

accessories with their school uniform.  

Tuesday 21st  

Y4 Barsntondale parents information even-

ing, 5:00pm 

Friday 24th—Sunday 26th  

Y5 ethos group residential weekend 

Y4 values assembly  

Friday 31st March 

Easter services   

School closes for Easter 

95.6 % 

Year 1 have created their own chocolate bar wrappers and have 

wrapped their own chocolate bars this week. 

Year 3 had lots of fun and have been very inventive this week          

experimenting with clay and creating their very own cups! 

Year 4 are continuing to enjoy their clarinet lessons, have been busy 

publishing their final drafts of their non-chronological reports about 

dragons. They have revised and edited their work this week using our 

ARMS and CUPS reminders! Some beautiful, factual writing- well done!  

Year 5 used balance arguments to debate whether Lady Macbeth was 

good or evil, we then enjoyed watching the year 6 collective worship 

and learning about Henry the 8th. 

Pre-school have been super busy this week using their fine motor skills 

to build up the strength in their little hands.  

Year 2 enjoyed their SCODE lesson this week and also performed their 

value assembly for our parents. 

Year 6 are learning about angles of incidence and reflection and how 

light reflects by making periscopes, which ties in with their learning in 

history and WW2.  

Nurture class have really enjoyed making a carrot, raisin and orange 

salad in this weeks DT lesson.  

FS2 have been enjoying their forest school sessions, making creative 

patterns and moving and selecting different natural objects for their work 

and on Friday morning we had reward buffet along with a film!  

Message from Mrs Donelan 

Thank-you to all our families for their support over the half term and to our  

pupils for working hard and bringing their smiles to school each day!  

There are a few key dates to look out for next half term; bookings for parent 

teacher meetings on the 7th and 8th March have been sent out by the school 

office and during the first week back we are celebrating World book Day on 

Thursday 2nd —children can come dressed as book characters or depicting 

their favourite book or author. 

We have also sent out a letter with arrangements for the NEU strike day on 

Tuesday 28th February, so please check to see details for your child’s class. 

Have a lovely half term break and we will see you all on Monday 27th February. 
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Notices 

School Spider Offline Update 

Some CDAT schools use School Spider to create and host school websites and, in certain schools, for email 

and text communication. In a limited number of schools it is used for money collection and absence reporting. 

On Friday 10th February, School Spider informed customers that their server provider detected a beach of 

their internal network, and they essentially turned all the power to these servers off. 

Since this time, they have been working to recover their systems and determine any risk to data stored on 

those servers and within the School Spider system. 

Key points are: 

-No payment data is stored within the system. 

-No data was taken out of the system by a third party (confirmed by the School Spider Data Protection Officer 

(DPO) and Founder today, 14th February). 

-Data was destroyed, including the hourly system backups and any messages, parent surveys or forms sent by 

the school after the 22nd January. The last backup available is that of the 22nd January, which is what is being 

currently used. 

-The breach has been reported to the Information Commissioners Office (ICO) by the server provider and 

School Spider have stated that they have followed all ICO guidance. The CDAT DPO has called and spoken to 

School Spider and, together with CDAT Management Team and School Senior Leadership Teams, are receiving 

regular updates. 

-The data breach has been logged in the Trust’s data breach log. There is no evidence, based on the infor-

mation shared by School Spider, of unauthorised access to personal data held on the system. 

We will keep you informed of any further relevant information received in relation to this matter. 


